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Minutes of the NW erosh Regional Forum 
held on 15 February 2019 

at Progress Housing, King Street, Leyland
In attendance: 
Ken Johnson

Riverside Care & Support
Lisa Jowrey

Arawak Walton

Joanne Freeman
Torus/Helena Partnership

Sue Whitham
Progress Housing Group

June McNamee
Progress Housing Group

Ali Hughes

Progress Housing Group

Steve Wood

Individual Member

Joanne Chadwick
Calico Group

Joanne Grundy
Wigan Council

Loretta Haslam
Mosscare St. Vincents


Dave Wood

Tunstall

Penny Ellis

Tunstall

Apologies:
Kathryn Perry
Wigan Council

Mark Jones

Riverside Care & Support

Elaine Taberner
Riverside Care & Support

Paula Underwood
Torus/Helena Partnership

Tricia Grierson
Johnnie Johnson Housing
Ceri Twist

Catreficonwy

Tina Lavender
One Manchester

Andrew White
Irwell Valley
	Item No.
	Item
	Action

	1


	Welcome, introductions and apologies
Ken welcomed everyone to the meeting and gave a brief background to the forum for the benefit of new attendees and Tunstall reps

	

	2
	Minutes from the previous meeting and matters arising
Minutes accepted as a true account.
Ken confirmed he had fed back groups comments regarding the website and would update further as part of erosh briefing.

	

	3
	Dave Wood and Penny Ellis, Tunstall
Dave gave a presentation on Supported Customers in a Digital Age covering:

· Looking back and forward at technology
· Digital journey of housing
· Digital age and digital change
· Digital switchover and implications
· Connected homes
· Connected devices
· IP architecture and infrastructure
· Health & wellbeing apps
The presentation was well received by the group and prompted good discussion. Ken to circulate presentation

	Ken

	4
	Erosh Chief Executive Feedback
Ken updated the Forum regarding erosh Trustees Meeting covering the following:

· Membership and income
· Budget and sponsorship
· Appointment of new marketing and website manager
· New erosh website
· Good Practice guides
· Network news
· Attendance at a recent APPG in Westminster
· 2019 AGM
· Erosh training
· Recruitment of Vice Treasurer
· Dates and venues of future meetings
· Free job vacancy advertising reminder

	

	5
	DBS
Sue was interested in what other providers were doing with regard to DBS checks for staff. All those present reported that they were all doing basic checks every 3 years. In addition Ken reported that Riverside Care and Support staff working in CQC registered schemes undertook enhanced checks every year.

	

	6
	Providers Updates and Current Issues

Group still felt that a guest speaker on fire risk assessments and fire issues in general would be beneficial at the next Forum. Ken to sort.

	Ken



	7
	AOB
Nothing to report
	

	8
	Date and time of next meeting:  

June 2019 Date TBC Start 10am 
Venue: Wigan Council
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